Palzontological Research Institution

Ithaca, New Vork

September 3, 1943

H.B. Stenzal
Bureau of Economic Beology
Austin , Texas.

Dear Dr. Stenzal:

I note in your paper "The Yegua Problem",
p. 8564 that locallity , our No, 727 ( material which
was sent us by J.E., Adams and the description as we
listed it was as he sent it to us) is erroneous,

. As I have tried to contact Mr. Adams before
the publication of the Clalbornlan. report on several
matters in connection with that collectlon but never
seemed to any results, would you please send me
your revisgon for the probable wording for the locality?

f#ith best regaras,

Katherine V.W. Balmer





